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April 26, 2023 

Re: End of Year Calendar Changes 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well.   I am writing to inform you about some changes in the school calendar 
that have resulted from the fact that we did not utilize some of our snow days this year.    

As you may recall, the 2022-23 school calendar included five (5) emergency closing days in case of 
inclement weather.   However, this year we were fortunate enough to not have many major snowstorms 
and we only utilized two (2) snow days this year.    

Since we did not use all the allotted snow days the district has adjusted the school calendar.   Specifically, 
the last day of school for students will be Monday, June 12th.  In addition to June 12th being the last day of 
school, Thursday, June 8th, Friday, June 9th and Monday, June 12th will be early dismissal days for students.   

• Thursday, June 8th --- Early Dismissal Day
• Friday, June 9th --- Early Dismissal Day
• Monday, June 12th --- Early Dismissal Day – Last Day of School

Sincerely, 

Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 


